
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Broad Chalke Newsletter  
Friday 19th May 2023 

With the love of God we learn, care, grow and share 
 

This term our Collective Worship theme is JOY 

‘Rejoice with those who rejoice’ Romans 12v15 
  
 

 

  
 

Victorian Day  

As part of their history learning, Year 2 

 enjoyed a Victorian encounter day  

today. The children looked amazing in  

their costumes! They had to endure  

sitting separately (boys and girls), cleanliness spot checks and a very strict teacher! Chalk boards and ink 

pens were used to record script writing and they took part in ‘drill’. A big thank you to Mrs Dunford and Mrs 

Lott for making the day so memorable for the children. 

Cricket Champions! 

Well done to our Year 5 and 6 cricket team who played in a cluster tournament on  

Wednesday. We are so proud of their perseverance and achievement in coming fourth  

….FANTASTIC!!! You represented the school brilliantly.  

Cute Chicks  

We are very excited to announce the safe arrival of four baby chicks! Our new members of the Broad 

Chalke family have been visiting classes today- the children have been SO excited.  

 

 

Warmest regards 

 
Heather Luft  

Headteacher 

SAFEGUARDING  
At Broad Chalke, keeping children safe is always a priority and our safeguarding duty. Staff at Broad Chalke  

receive regular training. The purpose of these weekly updates is to raise awareness and support you as parents.  

On-line safety for children continues to be an increasing concern for parents and schools.   

Through our PSHE and computing lessons we highlight the importance of keeping safe when using 

technology. Our website also has an internet safety tab which holds lots of helpful links and information.  

Childnet have just released a downloadable story which addresses the importance of children talking to 

adults and how to seek help. Please follow this link to share the story with your child. Hani & the magic window 

 

Can you Help? 

I regularly meet with other Head teachers within our cluster and share initiatives or work collaboratively on 

projects. We have recently planned to hold a careers fair to inspire Year 6 pupils for the future. The event 

will be held on Thursday 13th July 9am-12pm and our Year 6 pupils will be attending. 

Do you work in business, financial services, IT, marketing, agriculture, marketing, science, maths, 

building/construction, art, hair and beauty, health care, hospitality, retail, transport, manufacturing or law 

and would be willing to volunteer for a few hours? Pupils will walk around the hall in pairs or small groups 

and gather information from you and others about the wide range of careers available.   

The event is being held at Sarum Academy and there would be an opportunity for you to set up a stall 

(table & chair provided) and have advertising available. If you able to support this event please register 

your interest by following this link by Friday 2nd June. More information will follow w/c 5th June. 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=lbynOh41PU61GrIRNRWI0Q7AHY5sUc1Ig5FmZjqlZ75UOTlFQVBGRElEUVpIVjY0RjRBNUlZOVBKTS4u 

 

Messages… 

• Good Luck to all children who are participating in the Mini Marathon, this 

Saturday. Thank you to Mrs Shelley and Mrs Ramage for helping with training our 

amazing runners! 

• Next week our Year 6 pupils are off on their residential to Wales! We hope and 

pray you have a truly fantastic time together.  

• Reminder- On 5th June the school is closed to pupils as we are holding a staff 

training day 

• We are planning to start a chess club, in school, next term. Do you have a chess 

set you would be willing to donate to school? If so, please bring to the office. 

  

https://www.childnet.com/resources/hanni-and-the-magic-window/
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=lbynOh41PU61GrIRNRWI0Q7AHY5sUc1Ig5FmZjqlZ75UOTlFQVBGRElEUVpIVjY0RjRBNUlZOVBKTS4u

